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ARCHAEOLOGICAL EXCAVATION PERMIT #: 2025-3 
 

Archaeological sites:  45CL1557 
 
Individual Responsible for carrying out  Kevin Miller 
the terms and conditions of the permit: 19120 SE 34th St. Vancouver, WA 98683 
    
Individual responsible for field investigations: Donald Pattee 
 Applied Archaeological Research, Inc.  
 
Nature of work: Testing and monitoring  
 
Repository in which collected records and  Burke Museum 
data shall be deposited:    
    
Date fieldwork may begin: March 22, 2025 
 
Date fieldwork shall end:    March 22, 2026 
 
Period of analysis:     March 22, 2027 
 
Date final report due:     March 22, 2027 
 
 
Special Conditions: 

1. Follow protocols in permit application. 
2. Notify Interested Tribes and DAHP 72 hours in advance of field work. 
3. Allow for on-site visits from DAHP and Tribal representatives.  
4. Provide pdf copy of draft and final reports and updated site form to consulted parties, Tribes, & 

DAHP. 
5. Report must meet DAHP’s Survey & Inventory Standards; include catalog and DAHP permit 

number. 
6. Complete thorough recordation, cataloguing, photography, identification, and classification of any 

artifacts.  Include this information in the final report.  
7. If human remains are encountered, stop work, secure the area, notify the county medical 

examiner, police, DAHP, & affected Tribes per RCW 27.44.055. 
8. Notify DAHP and affected tribes immediately if any highly unusual discoveries are made. 

 
Issued this 18th day of March 2025.   

         
   _____________________________________________  
    JBH Macrae; Assistant State Archaeologist 
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March 18, 2025 
 
Donald Pattee 
Applied Archaeological Research, Inc.  
2440 NE MLK Jr. Blvd. 
Portland, Oregon 97212 
 
Dear Donald 
 
I have reviewed the application you submitted for archaeological testing and monitoring at 
45CL1557 in Camas, WA.  It is my intention to grant the permit application 2025-3.  Please take 
note of the Special Conditions on the permit.  
 
If you feel aggrieved by this decision you may request an administrative hearing within twenty-one 
days after receipt of this notice.  Your request should be sent to the address listed below. Director 
Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation PO Box 48343 Olympia, WA 98504-8343. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
James Macrae 
Assistant State Archaeologist 
Email:  james.macrae@dahp.wa.gov 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 

Exhibit 20 SUB24-1002


